Heart of the Civil War Heritage Area
Project Management for History Professionals Scholarship Application

The American Association for State and Local History will be holding their two-day Project Management for History Professionals Workshop at the National Museum of Civil War Medicine April 16-17, 2020. Organizations within the Heart of the Civil War Heritage Area are eligible for a $250 scholarship to cover approximately half the cost of attending the workshop: Frederick and Washington County organizations may be eligible for automatic matching funds. Applications are due October 31, 2019.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Questions or difficulty uploading attachments? Contact Emily Huebner, emily@heartofthecivilwar.org, 240-608-5177.

Organization Name: Click here to enter text.
Attendee name(s) – please indicate priority order: Click here to enter text.

Remember to upload required documents: 
· A letter of recommendation from the organization’s Executive Director, Board President, or other leadership authorized to enter into contracts
· A single page resume for each proposed attendee

1. Narrative: What projects is your organization undertaking now and/or in the future? How would your organization apply the skills gained in the Project Management workshop? What role will the proposed attendee(s) play in upcoming projects? (200 words maximum)
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